
Beverly Y. Menard 
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 
Assistant Vice President - Florida/Georgia 

July 1, 1999 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

GTE Service Corporation 

One Tampa City Center 
Post Office Box 110, FLTC0616 
Tampa, Florida 33601-01 10 

81 3-223-4888 (Facsimile) 
81 3-483-2526 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Subject: Docket No. 921 074-TP, Return of Confidential Documents 

On January 8, 1998, the Commission issued orders PSC-98-0054-CFO-TP, PSC-98-0055- 
CFO-TP and PSC-98-0061 -CFO-TP in Docket No. 921 074-TP granting GTE Florida's 
request for confidential classification. The documents in question were assigned 
document numbers 08387-94, 09356-94, 08538-95, 1 1325-95, 12050-95 and 09341 -93. 
The confidentiality period expires on July 8, 1999. GTE respectfully requests that these 
documents be returned to the Company at this time. Pending review of this request, GTE 
understands the documents retain their confidentiality status granted by the above 
referenced orders ~ 

Should you require additional information, please contact Linda Rossy at (81 3) 483-2525. 
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A part of GTE Corporation 


